
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

Principal Dates for Your 

DIARY 
Thursday 23rd March 2023 

World Maths Day 

 

Wednesday 29th March 2023 

Parent Consultations 

 

Thursday 30tth March 2023 

Parents Consultations 

 

Friday 31st March 2023 

Children’s last day of school  

 

Monday 17th April 2023 

Children return to school  

 

Friday 21st April 2023 

Class Photo Day  

 

Monday 1st May 2023 

Bank Holiday  - school closed 

 

Monday 8th May  2023 

Additional Bank Holiday  - school closed 

 

Tuesday 9th—Friday 12th May 2023 

Year 6 SATs week 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am sure you will all agree, this half term is racing by and it will be 

the Easter break before we know it.  I would like to start by thanking 

our school community for helping us raise money on Red Nose Day 

for Comic Relief.  Your generous cake and monetary donations 

helped to raise money for a worthwhile cause, we will keep you 

posted on the final amount of money that was raised.   

Our PTA are also working as hard as ever to help raise funds for our 

school.  We look forward to the spring festivities that they have or-

ganised for the whole school to take part in next Friday.  

Next week we will be holding our parent consultation sessions.  

These are extremely valuable opportunities for you to see the won-

derful learning your children have completed and of course for you 

to hold a discussion with the class teachers about the progress your 

children have made.  We look forward to seeing you all there. 

Leading up to the school holidays, many of you will be wanting to 

keep your children busy.  We have sent out some emails and flyers 

with information for you regarding holiday clubs that will be running 

over the 2 week break.  Some families will also be able to access 

funded clubs.  Please do take a look at the information on the flyers 

if this is of interest to you.  

Finally, we would like to remind you that we have a book fayre 

which will be taking place after school at the end of this week and 

leading in to next week.  There are some fantastic books available 

for you to purchase for the children and a great opportunity to en-

courage your children to read and help their passions for reading 

grow.   

On behalf of everyone at Kingsmoor Academy, we wish you a Happy 

Easter break when it arrives.   
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        Spotify 

Safer Schools  
App 

The Safer Schools App helps to educate, empower and protect 
children and those responsible with helping to keep them safe as 
they navigate the world of technology and social media.  

The App is designed to support and protect children by educating 
and empowering them in school and at home. As parents and car-
ers, you will have a tailored version of the app which will empower 
and educate you to best support the children in your care in the 
digital world. 

The safety hub contains all of the important alerts about new 
threats and trends online which are sent out by the Safer Schools 
Team. 

In the video hub you will see all of the safeguarding videos posted 
by the safer schools team. 

The alerts hub hosts all of the push notifications which can be sent 
out by us as a school, or by the Safer Schools Team. This could 
range from an alert about a new app, or simply a reminder from 
the school (Make sure that you turn all of your push notifications 
on when you download the App) Overwhelmed by the sheer 
amount of different apps and devices out there? Not sure how to 
help your children stay safe online? Check out the Online Safety 
Centre to find out how to block, report and set appropriate privacy 
and safety settings. On the screen it shows an example of how to 
learn to block someone on TikTok. Simply click on the block button, 
choose the device you are using, select the social media app and 
then watch the short video. 

The Digital Safety section is a handy reference tool to keep you 
informed on a range of topics from The Online World to Gaming. 
The screen recording shows you how to find all the info you need 
to know on the controversial, yet popular messaging app Kik in the 
Social Media section. 

Want to test your knowledge of the information on the App? Think 
you know as much as your kids? Try our Quick Quizzes on any of 
our topics. 

If you feel like even more of a challenge – try the Digital Tests sec-
tion for a more in-depth, multiple choice quiz. 

Step 1: Open up your App Store or Google Play and search for 
‘Safer Schools’ 

Step 2: Type in your school name – Kingsmoor Academy 

Step 3: Type in the code – 7740 or Scan the QR Code  

2 Kingsmoor Newsletter  |  March 23 

    National Online Safety 



ATTENDANCE 

Kingsmoor Academy prioritises attendance and punc-

tuality.  We aim to have attendance which meets and 

exceeds the national average which is 96.7%.   

We understand that children can be absent from 

school due to illness and medical appointments.  

Please remember to call the school office and report 

your child’s absence to the attendance officer before 

9.30am.   

Punctuality is just as important as attendance.  We 

have a ‘soft start’ from 8.45am where children can 

attend and complete some early morning work.  

Classroom doors close at 8.55am for registration.   3 
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Nationally, attendance in the Au-

tumn Term was 93.5%. Our school 

attendance was 91.1%. We will  

be working hard to raise this per-

centage in the spring term.  

Attending school daily is vital for 

children’s routines, wellbeing and 

academic attainment.  

Since returning in the spring term, 

our attendance is 94.4%, we are 

very pleased with this improve-

ment already. Well done Year 5 

with the highest attendance of the 

week at 97%.    

Important information - Term time holidays 
 
 

Improving school attendance is a key priority for all schools across Essex. 

Where families choose to take a family holiday during term time, this can 

detrimentally impact a pupil’s progress and can prevent them from ful-

filling their true academic potential. Our school attendance policy, availa-

ble via our school website, clearly sets out the process that parents 

should follow if they wish to apply for leave during term time. Please 

note that applications should only be made, if you feel that there are ex-

ceptional circumstances which mean that the leave cannot be taken dur-

ing the school holidays.  

We would ask all parents to note that, where families choose to go on 

holiday during term time and the absences are coded as unauthorised, 

Essex County Council may not issue penalty notices and may instead 

proceed to prosecution and place the case directly before the Magis-

trates for their consideration in court. If found guilty by the Magistrates, 

parents could face a fine of up to £2,500 and/or 3 months imprisonment. 
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World Book Day 2023 was a huge success. Everyone put in so much 

effort, looked amazing in their costumes and most importantly had 

lots of fun!  

 

Kingsmoor enjoyed supporting Comic Re-
lief's Red Nose Day. Children did a spon-
sored walk and wore red. Year 5 led a cake 
sale in which all proceeds go to Red Nose 
Day and most importantly we have all had 
fun!  

     New Menu—After Half Term  


